
November 7th 2023. 

 

To All Licensee, 

SYSTEM UPGRADE 

The Insurance Council of Saskatchewan “ICS” has initiated a platform upgrade. Starting tonight at 5 PM, 

our website and your portals will experience a temporary downtime for a few hours to facilitate the 

installation of the upgrade.  

Afterward, it is recommended to clear your browser history before accessing your portal and the 

website.  

For any questions or concerns, or issues you may encounter after clearing your browser history, please 

reach out to Stephanie.Maxim@skcouncil.sk.ca.  and kindly provide a screenshot and a brief description 

of your activity. 

For general licensing inquiries, please direct your questions to info@skcouncil.sk.ca.  

We greatly appreciate your understanding and patience during this transitional phase.  

 

How you clear your browser:  

At the top of your web page there are three dots click that 

 

Then follow the instruction below:  

 


